
Humboldt County Law Library 
812 4th Street, RM G04 
Eureka, CA., 95501 
 
January 6, 2025 
 
Tracy Damico 
Senior Board Services Specialist  
County of Humboldt  
825 5th Street, RM 111 
Eureka, CA., 95501 
 

Subject: Request for Reappointment of Current Members to the Humboldt County Law 
Library Board of Trustees 

 
Dear Tracy, 
 
I am writing to respectfully request the reappointment of the current members serving on the 
Humboldt County Law Library Board of Trustees. Their continued service is essential to 
maintaining the quality and accessibility of the library’s resources for our community. 
 
The current board members, Cyndy Day-Wilson (President), Dustin Owens (Vice President), and 
Steven Loreus (ex officio), have demonstrated their dedication and commitment to fulfilling the 
mission of the Humboldt County Law Library. Their efforts have contributed to significant 
accomplishments, including increased access to resources via our digital collection. Their 
knowledge, experience, and leadership have proven invaluable in guiding the law library through 
important initiatives and challenges. 
 
Reappointing these members will ensure continuity in leadership and allow the board to build 
upon its successes while addressing ongoing goals. I am confident their collective expertise will 
continue to enhance the library’s role as a vital resource for our community. 
 
Thank you for considering this request. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 888-724-4821 or 
humboldt@publiclawlibrary.info  if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie Richter 
Law Librarian 
Humboldt County Law Library 
812 4th Street, RM G04 
Eureka, CA. 95501 
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